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Agenda # 20  
Commission Meeting Date: May 7, 2013 

CITY OF GREAT FALLS  
COMMISSION AGENDA REPORT 

 
 
Item:  Reappointments, Golf Advisory Board 
 
From:  City Manager’s Office 
 
Initiated By:  City Commission 
 
Presented By:  City Commission 
 
Action Requested: Reappoint two members to the Golf Advisory Board for three-year terms 
through March 31, 2016. 
 
 
Suggested Motion: 
 
1.   Commissioner moves: 
 
 “I move that the City Commission reappoint Cam Cherry as the Women’s Golf 

Association member and Lonnie Yingst as a Non-League member to the Golf Advisory 
Board to three-year terms through March 31, 2016.” 

 
2.  Mayor calls for a second, discussion, public comment, and calls the vote. 
 
 
Staff Recommendation:  It is recommended that the City Commission reappoint Cam Cherry as 
the  Women’s Golf Association member and Lonnie Yingst as a Non-League member to the 
Golf Advisory Board to three-year terms through March 31, 2016. 
 
Background:  Cam Cherry was appointed to the Golf Advisory Board as the Women’s 
Association member in April of 2010.  Lonnie Yingst was also appointed in April of 2010 to 
serve as a Non-League member.  The terms of both Ms. Cherry and Mr. Yingst expired on 
March 31st.  Both members are eligible for and interested in reappointment. 
 
Purpose 
The Golf Advisory Board is comprised of five members with representation from the City Men’s 
Golf Associations, City Women’s Golf Associations, Malmstrom Golf Association, and two 
Non-league golfers.  The Board advises the City Commission regarding the operation of 
municipal golf courses.  Members must reside within the City limits. 
 
Evaluation and Selection Process 
No advertising was done since both members are eligible for and interested in reappointment.     
 
Continuing members of this board are: 
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Roy Aafedt – Mem’s Association 
Steve Vielleux – Non-league 
William David Nelson -- Malmstrom 
 

Concurrences:  At its April 22, 2013, meeting, the Golf Advisory Board recommended that Ms. 
Cherry and Mr. Yingst be reappointed. 
 
Fiscal Impact:  Not applicable. 
 
Attachments/Exhibits:  Email regarding recommendation 
  
 



Joyce Thares 

From: Marty Basta 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, April 23, 2013 3:23 PM 
Joyce Thares 

Cc: Cindy Stein 
Subject: Golf Board reappointments 

Joyce, 
At the April 22, 2013 Golf Advisory Board meeting Cam Cherry agreed to serve a second 3 year term as the 
Women's Golf Association representative. Cam was also elected by the board to continue in her role as Board 
Chairperson. Additionally, Lonnie Yingst agreed to serve a second 3year term as at-large representative and 
was elected to serve as Vice-chair. The golf Advisory Board voted unanimously to recommend that the City 
Commission approve these appointments. 

MJB 

Martin J. Basta, Parks & Recreation Director 
P.O. Box 5021, Great Falls, Montana 
Phone : (406) 771-1265 Fax: (406) 761-4055 
mbasta@greatfallsmt.net 
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